
 

 

Consent Form 

At the Nobel School, we sometimes take photographs of pupils. We use these photos in the school’s 
prospectus, on the school’s website, on the school’s social media pages in school newsletters and on display 
boards around school.  We also use videos and photos for assessment purposes such as analysing 
techniques in PE, Dance and Drama, or for evidence for coursework. 
 
New data protection rules are in force and to ensure we are meeting the new requirements, we must have 
your signed consent for taking pictures and videos.  The consent must be unambiguous and clearly recorded, 
so it is important that you sign each section in the signature column.  We can only use photographs/videos 
for a specific purpose if it is clear that your consent has been given.  We cannot assume consent has been 
given if there is no signature. 

All images used will show the school and our students in a positive light. Your consent will be valid for the 
period of time that your child attends this school. However, some of our professionally taken images are 
renewed on a three yearly basis. Therefore, your child may still feature in school publications (such as the 
School Prospectus) until the photograph renewal date.   Photos of pupils showcase what pupils do in school 
and show what life at our school is like and we would love to continue doing this.  

If you are not happy for us to do this, don’t worry – we will respect your wishes.   
 
Please tick the relevant box(es), sign and date next to each box ticked and return this form to school or 
send to gdpr@nobel.herts.sch.uk. 
 
Student Name: ___________________________________  Form: _____________ 
 

Images and Videos 
Tick to give 

consent 
Signature required: 

 

Date: 

I consent  to the school taking photographs of 
my son/daughter for the following: 

    
 

         to be used in the school prospectus      

        I confirm that I am happy for my 
son/daughter’s photo to continue to appear 
until the prospectus is renewed after they 
leave the school

    

 

         I consent to  photos of my son/daughter 
being used on the school website and social 
media pages:

    

 

         I consent to photos of my son/daughter 
being used in school newsletters

    

 

         I consent to photos of my son/daughter 
being used for internal displays

    
 

         I consent to videos being taken of my 
son/daughter for assessment purposes

  
 

         I consent to videos being taken of my 
son/daughter for the school website

    
 

 
If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing gdpr@nobel.herts.sch.uk, calling the 
school on 01438 222600, or just popping in to the school office. If you have any other questions, please get 
in touch. 

mailto:gdpr@nobel.herts.sch.uk

